
 
 

 

 

 

     NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE CUPERTINO  

ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino 

Environmental Review Committee scheduled for Thursday, 

September 1, 2016, is cancelled for lack of business. 

 

 

The next regular meeting will be held Thursday, September 15, 2016. 

 

 

Dated this 25th day of August 2016 

 

 

 

      /s/ Benjamin Fu   

      Benjamin Fu 

      Assist. Community Development Director 

      408-777-3308 
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